
Minutes, Music City Missile Club meeting, 18 February 2021 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:09 pm. 

Members present were Allen Hall, Peter Tarle, Henry Coffey, Terry McCreary 

Allen made a motion to retain all current officers for another year, as there were zero other candidates. 

Seconded and passed unanimously. 

Roundtable discussion. 

[Although no action was taken on the following items, it was suggested that they should be included for 

possible further discussion and motions—TWM] 

A launch sale/yard sale was suggested as a means to:  make money; attract flyers to the field; lower our 

inventory. MCMC members would be given first choice on items for sale. We should look up prices of 

the items we have and offer a discount from list price. 

Peter described a rental arrangement for chutes, nose cones, motor hardware, etc. that might attract 

flyers, students in particular. He will examine this in detail and prepare a proposal of logistics. 

Allen suggested a launch binder and contact list with information that might be needed, to be kept at 

the launch site: maps, phone numbers of firms that could retrieve rockets, setup launch system and 

other items needed for a launch, etc. 

Peter pointed out that October Sky is outreach, and we need to do more outreach. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:16 pm. 


